

Finance Department Nathan Kuder, Chief Financial Officer 2300 Washington Street

Roxbury, Massachusetts 02119 www.BostonPublicSchools.org/Budget

May 22, 2023

Boston City Council One City Hall Square, 5th floor Boston City Hall Boston, MA 02201

Re: 17F

Dear City Councilors,

Attached please find responses to Docket 0915: Order requesting certain information under Section 17F re: BPS Student Enrollment filed by At-Large City Councilor Erin Murphy on May 10, 2023.

The included file has three columns:

- Sch_year: this indicates the school year for the selected data. All enrollment for this report is from May, 2023 for School Year 2022-2023
- Schoolname: this column lists all BPS schools and programs
- Total_students: This is the total student enrollment for the school for all grades and programs from the date in May when the data was downloaded.

Sincerely,

Nathan Kuder

Chief Financial Officer

Boston Public Schools